
 
   

Jan 2023
 

Visit our
Website

 
Newsletter:   
Number 102

BONNES NOUVELLES

Learning about DELANO history and genealogy

The DELANO KINDRED is a Society, incorporated in the Commonwealth of
Massachusetts, organized exclusively for educational and charitable purposes to

perpetuate the memory and genealogy of the ancestors and descendants of
Philippe de Lanoy, the progenitor of most DELANOs in the Americas, who arrived

at Plymouth in 1621 on the FORTUNE.

Presidents Message – Tom Delano
I hope you all had a very blessed and joyous Christmas, and 2023 has started off
well for each of you. Please let me start by apologizing for the delay in sending you
this edition of the newsletter. Our goal is to publish the newsletter each month,
however, my travels in November and December, and my other volunteer
commitments prevented me from submitting my articles until January. We’ll try
and do better!
Since our last October 2022 newsletter, we have had much to talk about. 2023 is
shaping up to be a busy year for Delano Kindred and we hope you will find time to
become involved in some way this year. 
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Update on The Delano European History Tour – September

2023
Those of you who attended, or tuned into, the September 2022 Annual Meeting
in Delano, Minnesota, heard about The Delano European History Tour planned
for September 19 – 28 2023. I am pleased to report that we have 16 tour
members registered as of January 1, 2023.

Our goal is to have approximately 24 tour members registered for the tour, so
we are about 2/3rds of the way to our goal. This is very good news indeed! For
those of you thinking about a 2023 visit to Europe, there is still plenty of time
to sign up. For those of you who are not familiar with the Delano European
History Tour, we have just launched a webpage that will give you an overview
of this tour and a complete itinerary.

The weblink is:

https://www.lifeisgoodgocruising.com/FitBuilders/view/1722

The tour planning team has worked closely with our travel planner, Wendy
Cushing, to develop what we believe will be an informative, educational and
fun tour. If you have any questions about this tour or wish to know more,

then please contact Wendy at 508-888-1203 and she will gladly answer

your questions.

Speaking for the officers and board, we wish to thank the Delano European
History Tour planning team: Terri Sorensen, George English, William English,
CBE, and Tom Delano. We worked on this project for over a year to pull
together what we believe will be a moving and memorable experience for all
tour members. I would also like to offer sincere thanks to George English for
his presentation on his newly published book ‘The Delano and Cooke

Ancestors, and the Delano European History Tour, presented on November 4,

https://www.lifeisgoodgocruising.com/FitBuilders/view/1722


2022. The book represents the culmination of George’s research over 18 years,
2004 - 2022. Journeying between the UK and mainland Europe, researching
over 40 documents, some previously undiscovered, and with text from the
16th and 17th centuries in multiple European languages, George has engaged
with numerous local archivists and historians in their hometowns and
churches frequented by Delano and Cooke ancestors. All George’s interlocutors
have been fascinated and hugely supportive of the work he has been
undertaking, particularly as it has enhanced their own historic and tourist
aspects of local interest and connected them to the ’New World'. 

Unrequested, George took on this book project, inspired by the work of late
family members in England and the United States of America. As a
professionally trained genealogist and director of the family history service,
Research Through People, George is well placed to advance our Delano
European Ancestry, which he has been able to do. I highly recommend the
book ‘ ’The Delano and Cooke Ancestors’ as you will find it particularly
interesting if you are signing up for the Delano European History Tour.  The
book is available in the Delano Kindred online store, and on Amazon should
you wish to purchase a copy. George’s research has undoubtedly furthered our
knowledge of Delano's European history, and we are extremely grateful to him
for bringing our past to life. 



 
2023 Delano Kindred Meeting Dates

Board of Directors Meetings (All Times at 12:00PM Eastern Unless Noted)
Tuesday, January 17                          Wednesday, February 22           Thursday, April 6
Tuesday, May 16                                Thursday, July 6                           Wed, Sept. 20
Thursday November 2                      Wednesday, December 13

Dates for the Annual Meeting (Tentative)
Friday, Saturday and Sunday, August 4, 5 & 6.

The annual meeting dates have yet to be approved by the board, but once

approved, more meeting information will be found in future newsletters.

Call for Volunteers!
The Delano Kindred, like all of the family lineage societies, relies on its
members to volunteer to take on the important duties of keeping our
organization moving forward. We are always looking for volunteers to carry
out these duties, and you may see the current list of officers, directors,
committee chairs, and committee members at the end of this newsletter. The

Delano Kindred is currently seeking volunteers for the following

positions: Treasurer, Social Media (Chr. and Facebook Admin.), and

Historian. Over the next year, we will likely have other committee and officer
positions open up.

If you are interested in volunteering your time, your skills, and your energy to
the Delano Kindred, then please contact either me, Tom Delano
(tom.delano@gmail.com), or one of the officers or Directors. We would love to
know your interest in volunteering for a position, either right now, or in the
coming years. Thanks!
 

mailto:tom.delano@gmail.com


Get Your Delano Kindred Clothing and Merchandise! 

We have a fresh supply of T-Shirts available on the Delano Kindred website
(www.delanokindred.us). Many other items are available for purchase so we
can all let the world know how proud we are of our heritage! Just visit the
website and click on “Shop” and start letting the world know about “Philippe
de Lanoy” and the “Fortune” and the ones that followed! Lots of great research
material, clothing, etc., to celebrate your Delano Kindred connection.

http://www.delanokindred.us/




 

Time for Delano Kindred Membership Renewals!

With the start of a new year, it is time to remind you to renew your Delano
Kindred membership, if it is up for renewal in 2023. If you haven’t received
your renewal notice, or just need to double-check your membership status,
then go to the Delano Kindred website (www.delanokindred.us) and log in for
your status. Should you find you need to renew, then it may be done on the
Delano Kindred website. You may also contact the Membership chair, Jackie
Delano, at her email address jbrew13@gmail.com.

http://www.delanokindred.us/
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Apply For Membership (New Members)

Learn
More

Kindred Projects

Our Projects

https://www.delanokindred.us/index.php?rp=/store/memberships
https://www.delanokindred.us/projects


 

Contact Us Today!
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